





December 13, 2013

Dear 8-Man All Star Football Game Alternate,

Congratulations! You have been selected as an alternate player for the Oklahoma Eight Man All-Star Team. The game will be held on June 21, 2014 in Miami. Enclosed in this packet are several forms that must be completely filled out in order for you to be placed on the final alternate list. It is suggested that you fill out all the forms and return it ASAP. Should you be called to replace someone, your paperwork must be complete and on file by the March 21, 2014 deadline. I would like to draw your attention especially to the following:

The most important thing to remember is that we need to have all information into our office by March 21, 2014. It is extremely crucial that you mail the forms to us by this date. If an all-star does not turn in paperwork, you may be called immediately to replace that player.

Please send photos to us with your name and school written on the back. The game program will include all alternate

players whether you are called or not. You can request a copy of the program by contacting our office.

The more information that you provide with your scholarship application the better your chances may be of receiving the scholarship. Feel free to attach any additional information with the application. If you are called to played, you will be eligible to receive one of ten - \$1,000 scholarships.

Market your participation in the game to one or more area businesses. Enclosed is a form with more information. Again, alternates are included in the game program and your placement does allow room for a supporting sponsor.

Enclose a \$50 security deposit with your application. If you are not called, this money will be returned to you. You do not have to pay it now, but again, if you are called and arrive in Miami without the deposit, you will not be allowed to participate.

A final schedule will be mailed out to all participants in the spring. If you are selected to replace a player, you will be notified by the OEMFCA Executive Committee. Our office does not handle any selections. We only gather all players' information. If you are listed as an alternate and you do not return your paperwork, you will not receive a call to participate.

To avoid any confusion, please mail all completed packet information to the following address:

Amanda Davis Miami Convention & Visitors Bureau 101 North Main - Miami, OK 74354

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Miami CVB staff at (918)542-4435 or at okeightmanfootball@gmail.com.

Sincerely.

Amanda K. Davis

Miami Convention & Visitors Bureau Executive Director Oklahoma 8-Man Football All-Star Week Coordinator

mande

adavis@miamiokla.net

918-533-2257 or 918-542-4435

